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You are receiving this e-mail as 
an opt-in subscriber to the Port 
Authority’s e-newsletter.  Thank 
you for your subscription.  To 
unsubscribe, e-mail ontarget-
request@coatc.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 
 

VIP Visit:  U.S. Senator Brown 
A clean room tour and a Roundtable with leadership of our 
Aerospace Center customers brought U.S. Senator Sherrod Brown 
back to Heath for his 
second visit in 18 
months.  Brown stopped 
March 28 and donned a 
clean room garment to 
tour the new, ISO Class 
7 clean room.  He also 
took in timely updates 
on the status of the Port 
Authority’s defense-
related customers. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/caucus  

D.C. Day Reverberations Continue 
Armed with a message designed to remind the Air Force about the 
unique capability of the Aerospace Center, share the 
development impact story with the Ohio Delegation to Congress, 
and recognize the success of this work for the community, 
Boeing, and the national defense, 40 community leaders trekked 
to Capitol Hill.  The DC Day’s impact is still being felt three weeks 
later as the next steps in the advocacy strategy continue. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/DC  

Spotlight on Horton Building 
It was three years ago this month that the Port Authority was out 
to bids for construction of a speculative office and clean room 
building to help with the economic recovery in the region.  A lease 
would get signed before the first spade of dirt was turned, but 
space remains available in the 45,000 sq. ft. Horton Building which 
opened in July 2011. 

GO TO:   http://COATC.com/HortonBuilding    

 


